


• After a thorough review of 165 IERs and IEPs, there are 23 programs/units which could benefit 
from increased mentorship in Spring 2015. We will work on a method to effectively approach to 
those departments that need assistance. 

 
• The following 4 units IERs and IEPs have not been received (as of January 16, 2015): 

• Dean’s Office-Nursing [received February 2, 2015] 
• Alumni Relations 
• University Advancement  
• Social Equity 
Will follow-up with the directors of those units to secure the remaining documentation. 

 
• Submitted a report about UAC Fall reviews for the Planning and Budget Council (PBC)’s January 

9, 2015 meeting.  
 

• Discussed the need to recognize departments and programs that did a great job or showed 


